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January 28, 1991 1,

Mr Satm el J Chilk
Att: Docketing and Service Branch
Secretary of the Cocmtssion
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

SULJECT: NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY
SECY 90-347, " REGULATORY 1MPACT SlfRVN REPORT"
55 FFD REG 53220 (DECEMBER 27., i M0)
REQUEST FOR COMMENT

Dear Mr Chilk:

Consumers Power Company concurs with the comments by the Nuclear Management andResourceu Council Inc (NUMARC) in their letter of January 28, 1991 onSECY 90-347. In addition, the following points are also considered important:
1.

The three issues identified in SECY 90 347, Page 3, do not otherwise appear
to be the focus of further NRC attention, (i) licensee acquiescence to NRC x

(ii) NRC domination of licensee resources through changing formalrequests,

and informal requirements and (iii) licensee acquiescenet to avoidconfrontations. These three issues point directly to the lack ofdelineation of the role,
res;,onsibility and management of the imG daf f bysenior NRC managers.

2. The NRC is not only responnible to establish the parameters within which
licensees muut it.nction but 1: must also establish the proper climate to
allow licensees to meet
of safety and higher levels oithese parameters and achieve even greater marginsperformance.

3.
The NRC must assess management of the plants to ensure public health and
safety is adequately protected but the present level and scope of this
involvement hampers the licensee's ability to effectively perform itsduties.

l. . Subjective opinions tesulting f rom interaction with NRC representatives
should not be allowed as a basis for regulatory requirements.
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5.
NRC senior management should not expect licensees to challenge or even to
call to their attention inappropriate NRC activities. Senior managementappraisal of the NRC staff is as important as corporate management
appraisal of the plant staff and should not be delegated.

Finally, over the last ten years, the operations of nuclear power plants haveshown considerable improvement. This is due in some part to NRC involvement inlicensee management responsibilities. However, extensive NRC involvement can
be detrimental to effective management of resources and continued improvementof plant operations.

Yours very truly,

,

CC: CBSlade, Palisades
WLBeckman, Big Rock Point
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